
 

Important Notice: Operational Changes 
 

November 2, 2018 
 
Operational Changes for the Interior: 
Effective Tuesday, November 6, until further notice, the Hold to Authorize restriction will be lifted at the 
Interior (Savona) location. Also effective November 6 until further notice, Imbalance Return will be set at 
40,000GJ for the Interior. Be advised that operational changes on Westcoast during November may 
impact deliveries to both the Interior and the Lower Mainland. Should that occur, Fortis may reduce or 
eliminate Imbalance Return. We will provide as much notice as possible in the event this happens.  
 
Operational Changes for the Lower Mainland: 
The Hold to Authorize will remain in effect at the Lower Mainland as it is today until further notice. 
Imbalance Return will remain at the current authorized amount of 30,000GJ until further notice. 
 
Reminder - Daily Balancing in effect 
Effective November 1, 2018 all transportation customers in the Lower Mainland and Interior will be held 
to daily balancing provisions. In addition, the daily balancing tolerance has been reduced to 10%, and a 
new balancing charge has been approved for shortfalls within the 10% to 20% tolerance range at $0.25 
per GJ. For those with monthly balanced groups, your customers have been moved into your Daily 
Lower Mainland or Daily Interior groups. Please check your burn reports and Inventory reports.  
 
For Rate Schedule 22B customers located in the Columbia region, daily balancing provisions will apply 
effective November 1, 2019. 
 
FortisBC reserves the right to limit the use of imbalance return or otherwise curtail service. FortisBC 
will provide as much advanced notice as possible in the event of changes. 
 
 
 
Note this posting will be appended to the news flash section of our web site for your future reference: 
https://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/TransportationServiceOption/TransportMarketersActivi
ties/Pages/default.aspx 
 
 
Thanks, 
Transportation Services 
FortisBC Energy Inc. 
604-592-7799 


